BELMONT RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES

7PM

In Attendance: David Kane, Anthony Ferrante, Kathy Jones, Ann Bere, Anne Helgen, Lynn Findlay, Mary
Bradley, June Howell, Jay Marcotte

New Business
Group of residents attended to discuss Senior Membership fees

Commission felt the $50 yearly fee is fair

Administrative

Minutes of January 1th meeting were reviewed and accepted

General and Ongoing Business
Updates:

e CPA-WinnBrook project out for bid
PQ Field Project moving forward
Payson Park Hatch- Stalled
e FY18- working on identifying funding for director (Temp vs. Perm)
e Rec Strategic Plan-
e Rec Dept Reorganization- still being worked on with staffing
e Weekly Field Rental fees- Champions camps and Belmont Hill rentals to be relooked at for fair
market fees

Programs Updates:

Planning for Spring and Summer ongoing
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